CPC2021-1687

Public Submissions
December 27, 2021
The City of Calgary
Office of the Councilors
700 Macleod Trail S

Calgary Alberta T2G 2M3
To the Honorable Mayor & City Councilors:

We are writing to you to voice our approval for the proposed development at the comer of 212-10a
ST NW, as long-standing members of this community for over 15 years living within in the
immediate area of the development.

Our understanding of the development plans is that the Applicant is seeking to erect | additional
storey with an external elevator that will allow accessibility to the top floor that is expected to be a
green roof patio amenity. We see no issue with this request given the location of the site, the style of
the development proposed, benefits to the community of increased beautification, responsible density,
and environmental considerations from the green roof.

We have seen the developer’s development drawings and we believe that this development is in-line
with the contextual features of this transitioning area of dated homes to modern and lavish homes and
residential complexes.
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Nikolas Kalantais/ Taegan Rubert

.! PC2021-168:

Public Submissions

December 31, 2021

Honorable Members of Council and Mayor

Re: Bvlaw 19D2021 and LOC2021-0040

We are the owners of a home located at [ lf which is within
about 100 meters of the proposed development property.

We have been watching this proposed development with some interest for
some time having first took notice of it from the City’s notice posting
placed on the property earlier this year. We would like to express our
support for this development and the marginal request to increase density
from 2 units allowed under the current landuse to 3 units to allow for a

generational home.

We support this development for various reason but principally we like
the look of the future residential complex, the idea that it is going to be
used as a generational home and the Applicant’s use of a green roof top
patio without seeking a parking or height relaxation. The proposed
development looks like a property that belongs in this area with its
modem design that incorporate both the old-world touches of stone
features and the new-world nuances with floor-to-ceiling windows and
unique exposed glass elevator required for accessibility purposes.

We look forward to seeing the development completed.
Sincerely yours,
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Nikolas Kalantzis Taegan Rubert



Plans and information regardix{g the proposed development at 2 12-10a ST NW were shown and

]

Petition

Summary and | explained to me, including specifically the green roof patio, with a copy given to me, if requested, |

Background as a neighbor in proximity to the development for my opinion and comment.

Action We the undersigned are concerned citizens of the Hillhurst/Sunnyside community who suppoxt

Petitioned For: | the nronosed develonment at 212-10a ST NW, the Landuse LOC2021-0040 and the areen roof patio.
Print Name Signature Address B | Telephone # Date |
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